

PublicService Commission <psc@utch.yov≥

## docket 13-2195-02

Lynda Colton <lynda@hicountryestates.org>
To: psc@utah.gov

Tue, Mar 4, 2014 at 4:35 PM

Having lived in Hi Country Estates Phase I for 34 years, I am well acquainted with operations of our area. Unfortunately I am not able to attend the public meeting for the above-referenced docket # on March 5, 2014; however, I would like to express my opinion on several items.

I strongly agree with having the PSC govern the rates, etc. for Hi Country Estates Phase I Water Company. I would also request that you keep them as low as possible. Our lot is on a private well; however, I greatly support the Water Company and do not object to stand-by fees because it is a great insurance program for all residents here.

My greatest objection is with Mr. Dansie continually demanding that the well lease agreement, as he interprets it, should be upheld. Over the past 30+ years, there have been MULTIPLE rulings on the well lease agreement that are not as he would like; hence, he continues to press legal action against our community to uphold his desires.

Please, please, please put the PSC rates into action as quickly as possible and rule against the well lease agreement and any further use relative to the well lease agreement.

Sincerely

Lynda Colton

Lot 73

8290 W. Hi Country Road